
 

Welcome 
 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

Order of Worship 
 
 
Prelude  
 
Call to Worship  
 
Invocation   
 
Worship through Singing 
        When We All Get to Heaven   772 
 
 Jesus Messiah 
 
 Jesus Paid it All 
  
Scripture Reading     Psalm  9       Sandy Dotterer 
 
Morning Prayer                                     Pastor Alan 
 
Scripture Lesson                 Matthew 7:  13-14   
 
Message             Stories of the Bible  
                    The Sermon on the Mt.  Pt. 18 
 
Hymn    The Way of the Cross Leads Home   697 
 
Benediction    
 
 
 
Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 

 
 
 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 
Sunday – August 22, 2021 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
 
Sunday – Worship 9:00 a.m. 
 
 

       
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 8/15 
 

Worship Attendance 
112 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$2,010.00 / $4,430.00 

Faith Promise 
$143.00 

Building Fund 
$1,030.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,714.88 

Sunday School Attendance 
           21 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

 

 

In our Prayers 
 

 
 

 

Birthday’s / Anniversaries 
 

Wednesday – Elena Daniels 
 Dave Orr 
 
Thursday – Lester Kleckner 
 
Friday – Karen Boone 

Dot Winslow 
 
Saturday – Vivian Glossner 
 Ben & Laura Hoffman 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 

Larry Lavelle  
Law  
Enforcement 

Lorie Eckenroad 
Marge McCully 
Marika Lavelle 
Marjorie Bechdel 
Mark Winslow 
Matt Rosamilia 
Maxine Chub 
Mazzant Family 
Missionaries 
Myrmetta Glossner 
Ogden Family 
Our Country 
Our Leaders 
Pastor Bo King 
Pat Kulp 
Paul Markert 
Rachael Kramer’s 

Mother 
Scott Williams 
Shantel Inch 
Shirley & Wayne 
Hixon 

Small Business 
Unsaved loved 

ones 
Unspoken Requests 
US Military 
deployed to 
Afghanistan 

Vera Mann 
Vivian Glossner 
 

Afghanistan 
(Christians/ 

     Evacuations)  
Barb Jackson 
Barbara Nihart 
Bill Higgins 
Bob & Marie 

Walstrum 
Bobby Swartz 
Bonnie Bartley 
Bryce Hanley 
Butch 
McConnaughay 

Charlie Bova 
Cheryl Burkey 
Dale Neese 
Dave Cox 
Dolly Hanley 
Dot Neese 
Doug Smith 
Ed & Dee Lower 
Floyd Eckenroad 
Gerald Packer 
Jason Haines 
Jerry Hanley Jr. 
Joe Wheeler 
John Johnson 
John Ketches 
Jonathan 

Wheeler 
Keith Peters 
Ken Packer 
Ken Snyder 
Kline Family 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome to BCW this Sunday!  We are glad you have joined 
us for Worship today.  If you are a guest today, please fill out the 
Welcome Card in your bulletin and place it in the offering or give 
it to Pastor Alan following the service. 
 

We are asking that you join us for the next week in a daily 
Prayer Initiative for our 2021-2022 School Year.  Let’s pray for 
the specific needs of our school Directors, Teachers and Parents, 
Students and the Wesleyan Colleges as they begin this new 
school year.   
 

We have been informed that we need replace an HVAC unit at 
the Church.  We have accepted a quote to replace this unit for 
about $10,000.  The Penn York District has very graciously 
offered a grant of up to $5,000 matching the amount we raise. 
If you would like to contribute to this project, please mark it as 
HVAC and place it in the offering plate in the back of the 
sanctuary.  Thank you in advance for your faithful giving! 
 

We will host the Stevens Family in concert on Sunday 
evening, September 12th at 6:00 pm.   The Stevens Family has 
been traveling in music ministry since 1985. Their ministry has 
been described as one that spans the generations, effectively 
sharing the gospel and connecting with people of all ages.  Their 
approach to music ministry has never been a 'one size fits all' 
mentality.    A love offering will be received for the Stevens 
Family.  Help us to invite others to be blessed through their 
ministry in Song.    
 

The Lamar Lighthouse Camp will host Crossover in concert this 
evening at 7:00 pm.  Concerts continue to be held at 
Cedar Heights Brethren in Christ Church.  
 

This Wednesday at the Grange Fair, We are Messengers will 
be featured on the Grandstand at 8PM.  This Christian Gro 
up will bring the message of Jesus to the Fair.   
 

Thank you to Rusty Haines for his labors on the repairs to the 
Ladies Restroom. 
 

Thanks so much for each one that joined us at the State College 
Spikes baseball game last Friday!  We had an outstanding time 
of fun and fellowship!    
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


